
 

 

   June  9th 2020 

 

These are the arrangements for children returning to Nursery on Monday 15th June. 

 

• All Nursery children are offered three sessions per week, on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday. Nursery is closed to all 

children on Wednesdays and Fridays so that the classroom can be cleaned. 

 

• Morning sessions are 8.30 – 11.00 am with Mrs Lindsay and Leah Sealey.  Afternoon sessions are 1.00 – 3.30 pm 

with Raman Johal and Carol Breslin. Children must be collected promptly at the end of their Nursery session. 

 

• Parents are requested to use the Guilsborough Gate to access the school site, as this is closest to the Nursery 

classroom. 

 

• Children do not have to wear uniform. They should wear a fresh set of clothes every day they attend. They should 

wear clothes that are comfortable, suitable for the weather of that day, and that they can manage independently. 

Absolutely no shoe laces. Children will also need a coat for going outdoors. Long hair must be tied back. 

 

• Please ensure your child arrives in school with sun cream applied, a hat and a water bottle. 

 

• Your child will need to bring with them a box of tissues. This means they will not have to get tissues from a box that 

other children are using. They will be encouraged to ‘Catch it, bin it, kill it’ and the wash their hands. You can also 

practise this at home. 

 

• Children may bring a snack from home to have during the session. This should be a cereal bar or piece of fruit.  

 

• If your child requires an inhaler then we will only assist them if absolutely necessary. Please teach your child to use 

their inhaler and spacer so they can do this as independently as possible. If your child requires any other medication, 

then it may be safer to keep them at home until they are better and no longer require medication. 

 

•  If your child is distressed upon arrival at the classroom, while every effort will be made to support them 

emotionally, it may be necessary to take them back home. You will be unable to come into the classroom with them 

and staff will be unable to support them with any physical help in order to come in. 

 

• PLEASE BE AWARE OF SOCIAL DISTANCING ON SCHOOL SITE AT ALL TIMES. YOUR CHILD MUST REMAIN WITH YOU, 

THEY MAY NOT PLAY AND MUST NOT GO TO ANY OTHER CHILD.  

 

 

As always, please contact the school office if you have any further queries. 

Thank you for your patience, cooperation and support. 

 


